
What a term it has been here at Sproughton CofE Primary School; 
lots of positives to celebrate, oodles of achievements and plenty of 
‘wow’ moments despite ‘pandemic fatigue’. 

The secret to our success is our community, all working together to 
‘l’et our lights shine’. ‘Thank you’ to our Sproughton families, the 
school governors, the local community, the dedicated staff and the 
Multi-Academy Trust for all of your incredible support in 2020.  

Wishing you all a peaceful                                                               
and merry Christmas. 

 

 

 

To find out more about school life at 
Sproughton CofE Primary, use the follow-
ing link: https://

Sproughtonprimary.org.uk/about-
us/school-life/ 
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